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St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church
719 Roosevelt Ave. ● Carteret, NJ 07008 ● (732) 366-2156

Rev. Vasyl Vladyka

Sunday, February 12, 2012 ● Sunday of Meatfare ● Tone 2
Apostle: 1 Corinthians 8:8 – 9:2 ● Gospel: Matthew 25 Verses 31-46

Mass Schedule
Saturday 02/11 5:00 PM Health of Ivan & Maria Kushnir

50th Wedding Anniversary
By Children

Sunday 02/12 9:00 AM For All Our Parishioners
Monday 02/13 9:00 AM
Tuesday 02/14 9:00 AM
Wednesday 02/15 9:00 AM † Marie Chimiak By M/M S. Singura
Thursday 02/16 9:00 AM
Friday 02/17 9:00 AM † John Lazor By M/M B. Kuzyszyn
Saturday 02/18 5:00 PM Health of the Pyrohy Workers By Mrs. Kateryniak
Sunday 02/19 9:00 AM For All Our Parishioners

Please remember in your prayers all those who are homebound, in care facilities or impeded
by illness. May our Lord restore them to complete health.
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Congratulations to Ivan and Maria Kushnir on their 50th Wedding Anniversary.
May our Lord bless and grant them many happy years. Многая Літа! After the
Liturgy today we will have a short Golden Jubilee Blessing.

The Great Fast / Great Lent begins February 20th. During the Great Fast we
remember our deceased family members and relatives with the Lenten Service
Hramoty. Please begin to prepare the list of names of those people whom you
wish to be remembered.

Financial Council Meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 21st at
7:00pm.

On the weekend of February 25-26th of 2012 we will have a special collection for
the Church in need in Eastern Europe. Envelopes for this special collection are in
the front vestibule of the church.

Divine Mercy Parish in Carteret will be holding their Annual Gift Auction in the
Holy Family Parish center on March 4, 2012 (snow date March 11, 2012) which
is located  at 213 Pershing Ave. Doors will open at 11:30 AM and the first
number will be called at 2:00 PM. Great prizes to be won and food will be
available. Admission is $ 8.00. For tickets call Lori on (732) 541-5616.

Thank you to Mrs. Joanna Seniuk for the repairs she did on the vestments that
needed sewing. May God grant her many happy years. Многая Літа!

The 2012 donation envelopes and calendars are available in the church hall.  If
your address has changed or you are new to our parish, please see Fr. Vasyl.


